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2009 State FAIR 
 

We hope you are working on gourd entries for the state 

fair.  There are 38 classes in the competition this 

year.  Go to the fair website or request a show catalog 

from the fair committee. 

 

Because of the extended fair this year (three weekends), 

we will not be able to do the Sunday setup as in prior 

years.  If you can help set up on Tues or Wed (as soon as 

they give us a firm date), please call Phil at 765-674-

8088. 

 

We always need demonstration volunteers to "work" 4-

hour blocks of time 9-1, 1-5, 5-9 and in return, you get a 

free pass to the fair for the day you work.  If you can 

help with demonstrations, please e-mail Jesse at jess-

gless@comcast.net or call him at 765-348-0344. 

 

We are giving information about the State Fair entries on 

the insert, however, you should use the OFFICIAL State 

Fair Site and Forms for entering your competition items. 

 

Phil Moorhead, Jesse Glessner, Loretta Pressel, co-chairs 

 

 

State Fair Web Site Links 

Main page:      http://www.in.gov/statefair/fair/

handbook/OpenClassHandbook.html 

2010 State SHOW2010 State SHOW2010 State SHOW2010 State SHOW    

Going Green With GourdsGoing Green With GourdsGoing Green With GourdsGoing Green With Gourds    
 

Not only did we get a nomination for a new State 

Show Chair for 2010 at our Saturday evening dinner 

and later Board approval of the same, we wound up 

with a new THEME as well, getting the 2010 State 

Show off to a roaring start. (We don’t let too much 

grass grow under our gourds.) 

Alice Pawlowski will be the new show chair for 

2010 as approved by the Board in their meeting on 

Sunday morning, March 29, 2009. 

Alice has already chosen a new theme for the 

show as well, “GOING GREEN WITH GOURDS” 

which also fits in with the renewed efforts of environ-

mentalists’ and their current “Going Green” pro-

grams. 

You may contact Alice at the following  address   

Alice Pawlowski - mpap2@verizon.net  

Contact Alice with your suggestions, comments, 

and questions. 

More will be published as we progress into the 

year and are preparing the catalog for the new show. 


